
 

 

27th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Performance Costumes (Year 1&2) 
 
We hope you are all looking forward to watching your children in their upcoming Christmas 

performances! We are busy rehearsing and would now like to start preparing our costumes. 

With this in mind, please could you provide your child with one or more of the following items, 

to be brought into school by Wednesday 5th December: 

 

 Christmas jumper or t-shirt 

 Sparkly clothing 

 Christmas coloured jumpers and t shirts (eg. red or green) 

 Tinsel 

 

Please ensure that all items are placed in a bag that has been clearly marked with your child’s 

name and class. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jen Dyson 

Year 1/2 Phase Leader 


